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Hello,

My name is Nikki (Nicole) Douglas.  I live in Brisbane and my contact number is below.  You can
 also get me on   I am very, very concerned about the proposed bill by MP Pyne. 
 Could we please look at allowing for easier adoption rather than this?  I understand the
 proposed bill allows for abortion until birth for viable babies and removes protection for
 Queensland women and babies.  Please don’t change the laws to allow for this.  How terribly sad
 that this could be considered.  Life is so valuable L.

Thank you,
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